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10th March 2025  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Following the success of our Tea and Talk drop-in sessions we are very pleased to announce 

another date, with 2 sessions on offer throughout the day: 

 

7th April 2025 8:45am – 9:30am and then 2:45pm – 3:30pm in the demountable on the key 

stage 1 playground.  

 

As before, this session will be to help signpost and offer support and guidance to you for 

any aspect of your or your children’s wellbeing and mental health, as well as to gather your 

views and suggestions on the same.  

 

This is an informal event to which all are welcome, so please come and join us for a cuppa, 

a biscuit and a chat!  

  

 

The Wellbeing Committee 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 

Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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